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ICH Nominations

De:
Envoye:
A:
Cc:
Objet:

Dear Gaura,

Proschan, Frank
mercredi 23 decembre 2009 10:53
gaura
srie; Grippay, Ronan; ICH Nominations
00393 RE: pixels

I am assured by our documentalist that the resolution of 1704 x 2272 will be adequate. We prefer the photos come
in digital form, rather than prints.

We received the scanned copy of the signed contract, but not yet the paper copy by courier. Fear not, since it often
takes many days between the time a package is delivered to the UNESCO mailroom and the time it is properly
received here in the section.

We resume work on 4 January, and doubtless will have received it by then.

Best wishes for the new year,

Frank Proschan
Programme Specialist
Intangible Cultural Heritage Section
UNESCO

Mail:
CLT/CIH/ITH Rm. B12.29
1, rue Miollis
75732 Paris Cedex is, FRANCE

tel +(33) 145684427
mob +(33) 675568012

From: gaura [mailto:gaura@cbn.netid]
Sent: 23 December 2009 02:05
To: Proschan, Frank
Cc: srie
Subject: pixels

Dear Frank

Our revised Angklung nomination file is ready to send, but we have to wait a few days to get it signed by our
Coordinating Minister for People's Welfare.

I have a question. For the photo documentation, you spesified 1800 X 1800 pixels. Would 1704 X 2272 pixels be
acceptable? We can print them 6 X 8 at >300 dpi as requested. Kindly clarify

Regarding the Best Practice Elaboration. The contract was signed by Prof. Dr. Arief Rachman, Executive Chairman of
our National Commission for UNESCO, on 14th December, and sent by email and courier. Kindly confirm that the
document has been received by UNESCO ICH Secretariat. Prof Ariet will call a meeting of all the stakeholders very
soon to approve the plan which we will then send to you. Our holidays over here are just 1 day for Chirstmas and 1
day for New Year.

Waiting to hear from you, and Season's Greetings for you and all your colleagues at ICH Secretariat

Best regards
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